
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  6/6/20 
Start time:   9:10 AM, at the Wallkill Field 
Present:   10 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● Peter Jagich reported on the club’s financial status for Fred DiMaria. 
● Warren Batson noted that the membership stands at about 52 total members. 
● Field report, Wallkill:  The field is in great shape.  Peter mentioned a special thanks to 

Rob VanDerMeulen, Bill Bernart, and Peter Miller for working on the shed. 
● Field report, Redwing:  Peter mentioned that there is a soccer league that is using the 

flying field for practices.  They will work with us in regards to letting us know when 
they need use of the field. Peter also noted that they have been mowing the field and 
will cut a special patch for us. 

● Warren led a discussion regarding this year’s Jamboree, and if it should be cancelled 
or not due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  A final decision will be made soon.  

 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   9:45 AM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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